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From: Lee Halladay [Iphalladay@yahoo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2009 3:26 PM

To: CHBComments@state.pa.us

Cc: Kaufman, Kim; Jewett, John H.; Schalles, Scott R.; Smith, James M.; Wilmarth, Fiona E;
Stephens, Michael J.; Totino, Michaele; Gelnett, Wanda B.; Harris, Mary Lou

Subject: Support Canine Healt Board's Proposed Regulations

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing you to encourage you to support the new proposed
regulations by the Canine Health Board.

As I am sure you are aware these changes will not cost the state
any additional money to enforce these regulation and any costs

incurred by the commercial kennels will be made up by selling
healthier dogs.

In addition, it is the humane, RIGHT thing to do. These are
living, breathing beings that deserve to be treated as such.

Sincerely,

Lee P. Halladay
1593 State Road

Phoenixville, PA 19460




